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8 March 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Following my letter of December 2023, I write to update you of recent developments within 
the leadership team at Winifred Holtby Academy. Following a rigorous recruitment process I 
am delighted to announce that Mrs Farmer has been appointed as Headteacher at Winifred 
Holtby Academy.  
 
Mrs Farmer is exceptionally well qualified for the role and her years of experience and her in-
depth understanding of the academy will be invaluable in her new position. Her commitment 
to ensuring the academy’s learners, staff and wider community receive the very best is 
unwavering and I am delighted that we will all benefit from her appointment which will see 
Winifred Holtby continue to thrive and make further progress.   
 

Thank you for your continued support for the academy and your child. Should you have any 
questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.    
 
Yours faithfully  
 

                                          
Vince Tennison, Chair of Governors                              
                              
vtennison@winifredholtbyacademy.com                         
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